
 

 

(613) 646-2282 
 

P.O. Box 40,  
44 Main Street  

Cobden, ON  
K0J 1K0 

 
www.whitewaterregion.ca 

 

 

  May 5, 2022 
 

Dear Resident,   
 

Project Update 
Thomas Cavanagh Construction Ltd. (Cavanagh) will be 

returning Monday, May 9th to complete the rehabilitation of 
Olmstead-Jeffrey Lake Road.   

 
In the fall, double surface treatment (DST) application was 

applied to approximately 70% of the total project length of 
7.2km on Olmstead-Jeffrey Lake Road (See map below). The 

remaining 2.0km section that did not received DST is 
approximately from Acres Road to #562 Olmstead-Jeffrey Lake 

Road along with the 0.2km section of Acres Road will be 

completed in the coming weeks. 
 

Cavanagh will also be completing deficiencies this spring and if 
you have any issues with your property, please contact that 

project manager below. 
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Schedule 
• Concrete curb and gutters: Week of May 9th 

• Regrading of gravel sections: Week of May 16th 
• Double surface treatment (DST): Week of May 30th 

• Asphalt driveway tie-ins: Week of June 6th 
• Top soil and grass seed: Mid June 

• Line painting: End of June 
 

Road Closure and Traffic 
Traffic delays can be expected as lane closures and flagging 

operations will be taking place daily. Road closures and detours 
are expected during the construction. Road closures will be 

communicated via Municipal 511 www.municipal511.ca. 
 

Access and Parking 

The construction should not impede the access to your property 
but may provide some interruptions such as when the contractor 

is paving driveways. In the event, that your driveway is not 
accessible, the contractor will provide notice to yourself 24 hours 

in advance. 
 

Garbage and Recycling 
Curbside garbage and recycling collection will remain the same 

practice, but the contractor may bring bags and containers to a 
central location for pickup. Your containers will be returned to 

your property after collection. We ask that you mark your 
address on any cans or containers. 

 
Questions and Concerns 

If you have any concerns or questions related to the project or 

your property, please let us know by contacting the project 
manager noted below. 

  
Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 
Township of Whitewater Region 

613-646-2282 ext. 128 
lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca    


